
 

Attention 8th and 9th-grade girls!  Please consider registering for 

the November 9th “STEMspiration” event.  This event will allow 

you to meet and speak with Women in various STEM 

careers.  The goal of this opportunity is to inspire you to plan 

and pursue the strong STEM courses/clubs we offer and to 

open your mind to the many STEM careers a strong STEM 

education can afford you. 

Registration will be open through this website starting Monday, 

October 22 at 8 AM and will close on Thursday, November 1 at 

2 PM.  Attendance for this event will be first come first 

serve.  Please contact your Science or Math teacher, Mrs. 

Grimm, or Mrs. Paul in the tech office for more information. 
 

REGISTRATION 
 

 

 

https://goo.gl/forms/Q5rzPzKlquSsjdL93

